
Members - here is a brief summary of activities…and hoping to have you join! 

 

Our current local executive currently includes: 

●​ Chair: Cheryl Forchuk 

●​ Finance: Kyla Gallagher 

●​ Political Action: Katie Jozsa 

●​ Communications: Akim Edwards 

●​ Social Media: Christine Bintakies 

●​ Student Representative: Raveena Shahi 

 

Raveena recently joined the RNAO Brant Chapter as our new Student Representative and she 

is going into her second year of Nursing at Western. Raveena is looking forward to helping out 

and sharing her perspective as a student. 

 

We are currently looking to fill the executive roles of Membership, and workplace liaison. 

 
Events 
We have two potlucks planned. Members are welcome to attend one or both. These are true 

potlucks and people can bring whatever they want. These will be casual events with networking, 

eating and meeting the local executive and each other. 

Brantford Potluck: 5:30 p.m. Thursday, June 19 

Long Point Potluck: 5:30 p.m. Monday, July 14 

Please let us know in advance if you would like to join us. Bring a nursing colleague! Although 

we have a location set for each activity we also have a “plan B” if we have a larger crowd than 

anticipated. 

Email: cforchuk@uwo.ca to help us know numbers and so we can send address of events 

RNAO AGM: Below are some pictures taken from the 100th AGM Event hosted by the RNAO. 

Pictures include our consultation representatives: Lisa Bishop, Katie Joza, Akim Edwards, 

Lindsay O’Quinn, Amanda Burkhart and Cheryl Forchuk. 

 



 

 

 


